LOCKLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT

Administrative Office 210 N. Cooper Ave. • Lockland, OH 45215 tel 513.563.5000 • fax 513.563.9611

Lockland Elementary 200 N. Cooper Ave. • Lockland, OH 45215 tel 513.563.5000 • fax 513.563.9611



Lockland Middle & High Schools 249 W. Forrer Ave. • Lockland, OH 45215 tel 513.563.5000 • fax 513.733.0800

May 24, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Another school year is quickly coming to a close and we would like to update you on some end of year activities that we have planned for the elementary:

- Kindergarten Roundup for the 2016/17 school year
 - Wednesday May 25th from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria.
 - > Park on the playground and enter through door #13.
 - > The meeting will discuss the necessary paperwork for students to enroll in Kindergarten and start a class list for next school year.
 - Appointments can be made for the screenings that will take place in August.
- Fourth grade field trip
 - Fort Ancient Thursday May 26th all day
- Field Day
 - K-3 field day at the football stadium Thursday May 26th
 - > 4-6 field day at the football stadium Friday May 27th
 - > Students will report to school as usual. Teachers will take the students to the stadium by 8:45 a.m. The students will remain for the field events and lunch, returning to school by 12:45 p.m.
 - A huge THANK YOU to the Lockland PTO for providing every elementary student and staff member with a new shirt to show our "Panther Pride"!!
- Introduction to Positive Behavior Intervention Supports assemblies (PBIS) for 2016/17 school year Friday May 27th
 - > K-3 10:45 a.m. to 11:15 a.m. in the auditorium
 - > 4-6 12:45 p.m. to 1:15 p.m. in the auditorium
- Mr. Frosty
 - Friday May 27th from 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.
 - All elementary students and staff will have an opportunity to enjoy a treat from the Mr. Frosty truck.
 - > Thanks again to the PTO. YOU ROCK!!
- High School Exam Schedule Friday May 27th through Tuesday June 1st.
 - We realize that many of our high school students have younger siblings/relatives in the elementary. If you would like your son(s)/daughter(s) to leave with their older sibling/relative on those exam days please provide the school office with the following:
 - i. A note granting permission for a specific individual to pick up your child
 - ii. The note must be signed by a parent or guardian (printed name and signature) and provide a working phone number)
 - iii. One note can be written to cover all 3 exam days.
 - iv. Dismissal notes must be turned in to elementary office.
- End of Year Awards Wednesday June 1st, 12:45 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. in the auditorium.
 - > Parents are invited to attend as we recognize our student's for their talent and effort this school year
 - School dismisses at 1:30 p.m.

David & Bentie

Chris Thampson